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WELCOME the Club’s newest member, Johnny Rogers from Jonesboro, GA! He is a friend of Aaron Brewer.

GREAT SOUTHERN KNIFE SHOW is developing nicely and we are excited! Please put out your show posters at various places of business now! If you want to volunteer to help at the show on either Saturday or Sunday, and have not been contacted, please call Craig Schneeberger at 678-642-6977. This next meeting will be the last club meeting before the show. It’s an important meeting; please be there!

SCHOLARSHIP NEWS: David Prowell won the last scholarship given by the club for this year. He wants to attend the ABS Damascus School in order to learn how to craft Damascus steel. Congratulations, David!

SAD NEWS: Club Treasurer Marsha Brewer’s mother passed away September 11. Her mother was 92. Our thoughts and prayers are with you, Marsha.

EQUIPMENT STILL NEEDED: Although the club has acquired quite 

a bit of knife making equipment for our outings, we are still in need of a 5

 x 8 ft. trailer and a drill press. If you have one to donate or sell, or know somebody who does, please contact David Prowell at 770-366-6511.

SCOTTISH DIRKS: Retired US Navy Captain Bruce Kinney, from the Chattahoochee Cutlery Club, gave a slide show presentation on the Scottish Dirk at the September meeting. For the full effect, he was dressed in the traditional Scottish attire—kilt, sporran and all!

CLUB SHIRTS and HATS: They are here. The club has paid for them, but you will need to come to a club meeting to get them. We hope that all members who would like a polo shirt and cap with the club logo will pick them up before the end of the year.

OCTOBER’S PROGRAM: Kathleen Tomey, an award winning knife maker from Macon, Georgia, will be the speaker at the October meeting. She will tell how she became interested in knife making and display some of her knives. It should be interesting and delightful to hear a lady’s side of knife making. Don’t miss it!

NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, October 3, at 7 pm, First Baptist Church of Jonesboro
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